
   
 
 

 
   

   
 

   

 
 

 
 
 

  
   

  
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
 

Municipality of Killarney  

IMPORTANT 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

Dated: July 4th, 2018  

FIRE BAN IN THE MUNICIPALITY OF KILLARNEY  

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY  

The Municipality of Killarney
Declares Immediate  

Fire Ban
Effective Immediately, Fire Chief Gary Chappel of the Killarney Volunteer 
Fire Department has declared a “Fire Ban” on all open fires and burning  

(including incinerators and cooking and warmth)   
due to the dry conditions.  

Please keep your yards clean and free of any  debris that 
may  be flammable during these dry  conditions.  

This  “Fire Ban”  will remain in effect until further notice.

Please note:  Killarney Provincial Park may not be on Fire Ban.

For further information, please contact the Municipal Office at 705-287-2424

Main Office: 
32 Commissioner Street 
Killarney, Ontario P0M2A0 

Tel: 705-287-2424 
Fax:   705-287-2660  

E-mail: 
inquiries@municipalityofkillarney.ca 

Public Works Department: 
1096 Hwy 637 
Killarney, Ontario 
P0M2A0 

Tel: 705-287-1040 
Fax:   705-287-1141  

website: 
www.municipalityofkillarney.ca 
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